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5 November 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Non-Uniform Day – Friday 15 November 2024 
 
We will be holding a non-uniform day on Friday 15 November 2024 and the money raised will be 
donated to a charity which have been voted for by the Student Council and Student Leadership Team: 
 
Little Lifts: are a local charity based in Norfolk, designed to support people when they start treatment 
for breast cancer. Every year approximately 55,000 women and 400 men are diagnosed with breast 
cancer in the UK. Our students have chosen this charity because it has recently supported some of the 
families of students at Taverham High School. 
 
We are asking students for a £1.00 donation for the privilege of wearing their own clothes for the day 
and ask that the donations are made through WisePay or students can make a cash donation on the 
day. 
 
If your child/ward has physical education timetabled on this day, they must bring their PE kit to school 
for the lesson.  
 
I would like to thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss R Ricketts 
Deputy Headteacher 


